St. Paul's Church of England (A) Primary School



Emsworth Crescent Pendeford Wolverhampton WV9 5NR

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti Telephone No: 01902 558621

Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk

4th July 2024

Dear Parents,



In recent weeks, Mrs Evans has discussed our new provision The Lighthouse with you in relation to your child(ren) and how we can best meet their needs from September.

We would like to invite parents of children we are offering the opportunity to access The Lighthouse, to a meeting on Thursday 11th July at 9.15am. We will be sharing a little more information about The Lighthouse and answer any questions you may have.

We are incredibly excited about this new school development and feel confident that through The Lighthouse, we can meet needs more appropriately and support every child to flourish.

Please confirm your attendance at the meeting via the Gateway app by Tuesday 9th July. If you have any particular questions in advance of the meeting, please enter these in the comments box when confirming your attendance and we can ensure your question is answered through the information we provide at the meeting!

Best wishes,

Jen Ferretti and Laura Evans Headteacher SENCo







